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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Arthur in Mrs Boyce’s 
Jessica in Miss Village’s 
Orin in Mrs Turner’s  
Jack in Mrs W/H 
Emmi in Mr Roberts 
Layla in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Euan in Mrs Jones’ 
Rosie in Mrs Dale/Stevens 

Ethan in Miss Saveker’s 

Mollie in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 
 

WhatsApp 
You may have seen in the news recently about 
young children being added to WhatsApp 
groups with inappropriate content. Here’s a 
reminder of some of the ways to stay vigilant. 

E- safety- click for more  

 
 
 
 
 
          

Key Dates 
Year R-Y4 parent consultations- 15-18/04/24 
Swimming starts 15/04/24 
School class photos-01/05/24 
School closed polling-02/05/24 
Bank Holiday-06/05/24 
Y6 KS2 SATs week-13/05/24 
Break for half-term-24/05/24 
Return to school-Monday 03/06/24 
Y4 MTC begins- 03/06/24 
Y1 phonic screening check-W/B 10/05/24 

Pop up pool 
Ks2 parents will have probably noticed 
the pool that has appeared on the KS2 
playground. It has spent last week being 
filled and heated and this week we start 
our intensive swimming program that 
should see the majority of our KS2 pupils 
swim each week for the next six weeks. 
No travelling time means we can 
maximise the time spent on swimming 
instruction with smaller group sizes.  
 

         

Times table masters 
Congratulations to Dillan K in 
Year 3 who demonstrated 
complete mastery of his Y3 
times tables requirements, 
before the Easter break. 

 
The National Y4 multiplication 
check takes place at the 
beginning of June. Info here. 
                 
 
 

Can you help? 
We are looking for donations of 
good quality, pre-loved baby 
clothes to support a children’s 
hospital that one of our ex-pupils 
is working at. Socks, booties, 
baby grows-all are welcome. If 
you are able to help, either send 
them in with your child or drop 
them in at the office please. 
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https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/articles/cy0l4z8n1p9o
https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents

